
  

                                                      

Sellersville Park & Recreation Board 

Druckenmiller Playground Sellersville, PA  18960 

        

June 4, 2019 

7:00 O’clock P.M. 

         

The regular bimonthly meeting of the Sellersville Park and Recreation Board was called to order by 

Chair, Kathleen Hallman at the stated time at the above time and location. 

 

 

ROLL CALL: 

 

Members in attendance were: 

  

Chair   : Kathleen Hallman 

Co-Chair  : Linda Hufnagle 

Secretary  : Kathleen Fretz 

     Antonia Buck 

     Barbara Hufnagle 

     David Hufnagle  

     Thomas Hufnagle 

     Janice MacKenzie   

     Mark Moore 

 

Members Absent :  

      

Borough Manager : David J. Rivet 

 

 

 

MINUTES 

Mr. D. Hufnagle made a motion that the minutes of the April 2, 2019 meeting be approved. Ms. J. 

MacKenzie seconded and the motion carried with all in favor. 

 

GRANTS UPDATE 

Manager Rivet has submitted two grant applications to fund rehabilitating the trail and one to regrade 

and pave the playground parking lot and add an accessible trail to the equipment. Notice on the grant 

funding applications is not expected until fall. 

 

FAIRY DOOR EVENTS 

The Parks and Recreation Committee received thank you cards from some of the participants of the 

Fairy Door events which were passed around for all members to see. There were ten participants in the 

Find the Fairy Door event and thirteen in the Paint the Fairy door event. Committee discussed moving 

the Find the Fairy Door event to around the Scout cabin area and establishing a scheduled day and rain 

date as May 1, 2020 and May 2, 2020. The Fairy Door Painting was scheduled for April 25, 2020 at the 

Train Station. 

 

EASTER EGG HUNT 



  

The possibility of having a rain date for the annual Easter Egg Hunt was discussed, however, problems 

with keeping real eggs edible over an extended time period and the holiday schedule made that option 

too difficult to manage.  

 

ADDITIONAL MEETINGS 

Committee gave considerable discussion to holding meetings every month for the rest of the year as a 

trial for a by-law change, however, only the first Tuesday in September was workable. 

 

HAMMOCKS 

J. MacKenzie purchased three hammocks and with the help of Barry Snyder of the Public Works 

installed them. One hammock was accidently destroyed by the mowers and has been replaced but not 

yet installed.  

 

RECREATION PROPERTY FEE SCHEDULE AND FEES 

Subcommittee met and their drafted fee suggestions will be available for full committee review at the 

August meeting. 

 

WINTERFEST TROLLEYS 

Committee discussed giving the local trolley company another try for this year for the Winterfest 

Celebration. Use of McCoole’s short van was also suggested as an alternative. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

There being no additional matters to come before this meeting of the Park and Recreation 

Board, Chairperson Hallman declared this meeting duly adjourned at 8:38 P.M. The next scheduled 

meeting will be August 6, 2019 with a walk in the park. 

 

                  

               

      By:  __________________________ 

         Kathleen Fretz 

                       Secretary                      


